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Oregon residents do not need government control over their property taxes! This is a 

very detrimental bill that would have a negative impact on homeowners in Oregon, 

especially the more vulnerable elderly and disabled who live on fixed incomes. 

Property taxes should not be determined by the whims and agendas of politicians. I 

strongly oppose this proposed bill. 

Homeowners in Oregon already pay high property taxes. This bill has the potential to 

force homeowners from their homes. Oregon does not need even more homeless 

citizens living on the streets!  


